
PLEASANTDALE FALL GOLF OUTING DINNER 
AN 8TH GRADE FUNDRAISER TO GIVE BACK TO OUR SCHOOL!  

OCTOBER 2, 2016 
DINNER AT 5:00PM 

FLAGG CREEK GOLF COURSE 
6939 S. WOLF ROAD, COUNTRYSIDE, IL 

Come out for Dinner while helping the Pleaseantdale Class of 2017 give back to our 
school! This event is open to everyone so, gather your friends and neighbors to 
support our great school!  

Dinner is $30 per person and you need to reserve now to be a part of this fun 
event! You only have until this Friday, September 23rd to sign up!! 

You will be there as our 72 golfers come in and find out who came out on top! Plus, 
we will have Raffles and Split the Pot tickets for purchase!!!! 

Please email Beth Schwartz at bschwartz99@comcast.net to let her know you are 
coming and then tear off the bottom of this flyer, include it with you payment and 
get it into school by Friday, September 23rd. Checks made payable to Beth 
Schwartz 
 
If you have items you would like to donate for prizes and raffles, please contact us 
by September 29th.  

Yes, we are in for dinner!! We will have this many people  

Please list the people that will be attending (if you know):    
  

 

$30 per person – Total due -                 **Checks payable to Beth Schwartz 
 


